
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
21 June 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

I hope that by the time you receive this email I will have had the opportunity to meet your child either in 

their primary setting or here at St Benedict’s school.   

Transition staff have spent time with your child in order to prepare for joining us in September and the 

upcoming ‘Taster Day’, which is scheduled to take place on Wednesday, 3rd July 2024.  In order for 

your child to get the most out of this day, may I please remind you of the following: 

• Students attend in full primary school uniform 

• Students will need a school bag containing a pencil case with a pen, pencil, ruler and rubber 

as a minimum 

• Students may bring a snack and a drink of water or still juice – glass bottles and cans are not 

permitted 

• Lunch will be provided – should your child have any special dietary requirements please advise 

us at the earliest opportunity so that we can inform our canteen staff accordingly  

• Students will not need a mobile phone on ‘Taster Day’ 

 

Students will be collected and returned to their primary schools within normal school hours. Primary 

schools have been informed of collection and drop off times. 

There will also be a Parents’ Information Evening scheduled later on this day, Wednesday, 3rd July 

2024.  This evening will be split into two sessions, to ensure that you have the opportunity to meet with 

key staff. 

The evening is for parents only and students are not required to attend.  It would be helpful if you could 

please arrive for a prompt start at this time.   

Finally, could I draw your attention to the Uniform selling day which this year is scheduled for Saturday 

6th July 2024. 

I look forward to meeting you. 

Yours sincerely   

 

Mrs J Grealish 
Transition Manager  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


